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I SUPPORT HB 3119! 

 

I can’t believe that Oregon would phase out diesel powered trucks, RV’s, Tow 

Trucks, box trucks and pickups. Technology is not there to support such a move. Do 

you want us to inflate prices even more in this state with added costs of 

transportation, supplies and working trucks?  

 

After over 50 years of working and tax paying, I saved up and bought an RV to travel 

with. I chose diesel because it gives me better mileage and more power to be able to 

take mountains and get out of trouble in potential accidents. Oregon is driving me out 

of this state, the one I was born in, raised my family in and PAID TAXES ALL THESE 

YEARS!!! 

 

Please support HB 3119 and put off the draconian measures of sending Oregon into 

a more depressed area than ever before! 


